
    No         :   LTR-1000-204516 
 

    Da          te: 2018/07/23 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support –  

ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Modernization of NFME, EP-PP and ESFIP equipment 

 

Dear Sir,  

       In reply to the letter No.340-01-20/820 dated 05.06.2018 and following the item 8 of 

M.O.M No.15566 dated 03.07.2018 on the time and method of carrying out the modernization 

of NFME, EP-PP and ESFIP equipment at the BNPP-1 site, we are writing to inform you, after 

that Contractor’s experts will be presented at the BNPP site (according to the letter No.LTR-

1000-203590 dated 12.07.2018), based on their conclusions and reports, final decision will be 

taken and then they will be informed.  

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


